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July 2020 

Year 1 Summer Holiday Homework 

 

Dear Parents & friends of CHPS, 

 

Welcome! 

First of all, a big “hello!” from the Year 1 Team – we hope your children enjoyed meeting us and we can’t wait to get 

to know you all in September. This has been rather an unusual and challenging time, especially for your child in their 

first year at Castle Hill Primary School, so we hope to ensure a smooth transition into Year 1. There will be more 

opportunities to talk about expectations in the new term when we come back in September. 

 

Classroom Environment 

As well as introducing ourselves to you, we wanted to take this opportunity to reassure you that the beginning of the 

year will continue to be a play-based approach – a similar learning environment to your child’s previous reception 

class. You may have heard on the news a lot about children in school sitting in rows. Whilst this will have to be the 

case for many year groups throughout the school, this will not be appropriate for your children.  

 

Homework 

In true Castle Hill fashion, the children have continued to work hard right up to the end of the year, and it is very 

important that they get a break this summer. However, we appreciate that many parents wish for some holiday 

homework, so if you would like to complete a holiday task, please find details below: 

 

The Year 1 Team would love to get to know your children better, especially what they like to read! Please complete 

the book review template attached about a book you read over the holidays (or for every book you read!) and bring it 

to us in September. We would love to display these in the classroom so that everyone can see what we love to read! 

 

We hope you have a restful break, and we look forward to welcoming the children back in September for a fun-filled 

year. 

 

Stay safe, 

The Year 1 Team 

 

 

Miss Wyers                       Miss Austin  

(Head of Year)  (Class Teacher) 

 

Miss Gordon                     Miss Bridger 

(PTP)   (PTP) 
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